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Chair Lively and Members of the Comittee: 

I am strongly opposed HB 2038. What is being proposed is not an unbiased study. It 

calls for a study of "advantages" when it is well known that there are many 

disadvantages to nuclear energy. That's why Oregonians decided a long time ago 

that we didn't want it in our state. Let's keep it that way. The Oregon Department of 

Energy has much better uses for its staff time and budget than to study what has 

been obvious to Oregonians for a long time. 

 

Jim Scheppke 

Salem 


